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Reminders: 
There is a lost and 
found bin in the 
PTA room.  Feel 
free to look 
through it for any 
missing items.   
 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone #:  504-4943 
 
Office Phone:  296-2880 
 
Email:   
georgiaokeeffe@ 
childrens-choice.org 
 
Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 
 

 April 
Our theme of the month is “Community Cares”.  We will be focusing on how to create a 
caring community with activities such as Earth Club and recycling education.  We will 
experiment with mood matching and mirror drawing. Clubs will also include the bigger 
community and focus on sports around the world. 

 
Field trips this month:  
April 10th we will go to the Planetarium at the Natural History Museum.   

April 25th we will go to the zoo.  Remember to wear walking shoes.   
 
The field trips run from 2:30-5:30.  We will provide a sign-up sheet for field trips one week 
prior to the field trip.  If you would like your child to attend, write their name on the list.  If 
your child chooses not to attend on the day of the field trip, they may stay back.  However, 
children may not choose to go on the day of the field trip if they are not already signed up to 
attend. 
 

Dates to Remember:  
 April 13th Register for summer before early bird deadline to get the best rate. 

 May 25th Deadline for making changes to summer contracts  
 

Children’s Choice Community 
Last month, Sam ran a mystery club in celebration of St. Patrick’s Day.  Someone stole the 

leprechaun’s gold!  The kids helped look for clues to solve the mystery.   First, the kids were 

told that there was gold in the PTA room from a leprechaun.  When they got there they 

found the pot dumped and some shady footprints.  Their mission was to go and measure 

everyone’s feet and ask the staff questions.  They measured the footprints.  They also 

tracked down missing pieces of gold.  At the end of the day, they found out who the culprit 

was and were able to return the gold to the rightful owner. 

 

 


